
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 
Do you own this product? 
Kawasaki Motors Australia — Kawasaki JT1500 
series jet skis 
• 22JT1500V - JET SKI ULTRA 310LX  

• 22JT1500W - JET SKI ULTRA 310LX-S 

• 22JT1500X - JET SKI ULTRA 310X 

• 23JT1500Y - JET SKI ULTRA 160LX 

• 23JT1500Z - JET SKT ULTRA 160LX-S 

See list of VINs affected by this recall on the Product 
Safety Australia website. 
Important: Some jet skis may be affected by both 
issues. 

Dates sold: 1 January 2022 – 3 November 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: Rainwater can collect in the engine 
compartment if the jet ski is stored outside and uncovered, which may 
result in the engine compartment filling with water. 

Some models also have main electrical harnesses that may not be 
sufficiently sealed, and may allow water to enter the harness. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury if corrosion occurs in the engine 
compartment or wiring harness as it may cause the engine to stall during 
use. 

 

Consumers should contact their nearest Kawasaki dealer to arrange a free 
repair of the engine. 

Consumers can also contact Kawasaki on 02 9638 6164 or 
email info@kawasaki.com.au for further information. 

 

For more information, consumers should contact their nearest Kawasaki 
dealer. 

 

Purchased from: Authorised Kawasaki dealers 
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